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	Windmill Club Extended Child Care For Week Commencing: Monday 13th October. – (Costs: Up to 1hr = £2.50 or Longer than 1 hr up to 6pm = £8)  

	Names of Child/ren:
	1. 
	2.  

	3.
	4.
	5.

	Days Required: 
	Monday  (
	Tuesday (
	Wednesday (
	Thursday (
	Friday (

	Pick Up Time:
	__________pm.
	__________pm.
	__________pm.
	__________pm.
	__________pm.
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2014




















KNOCKLOUGHRIM


SCHOOL NEWS
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Welcome to our newsletter this week.  We have had a busy  week in school with computer assessments in numeracy and literacy for P4 to P7 children.  Results of these assessments will be discussed during our forthcoming Parent-Teacher Meetings.  


Parent Interviews: Parent Teacher interviews starting Week Commencing 20th October can now be booked online.  Registration instructions and letters have gone home last week to all families.  If anyone cannot access the internet please contact the school office to book an interview slot on Monday morning.  All families are encouraged to make a booking to see their child’s teacher as this is a valuable meeting at this time of year.  In preparation for the meetings teachers will be sending home literacy and numeracy work or class books next Friday.  Can I ask that you please return them to school on the following Monday morning as they will be required in class.


Shoe Box Appeal:


Once again this year we hope to give our 


children the opportunity to send a filled 


shoe box to a child who wouldn’t normally 


receive anything at Christmas.  We know 


that many organisations like churches, GB, 


BB etc do organize these collections so please don’t feel you need to send us a shoe box if you are already supporting another organisation’s collection.  A leaflet is available to collect from our school office and if you need any more please don’t hesitate to contact us.


Flu Vaccinations: Today Northern Health Service staff were in school to give nasal flu vaccinations to all children whose parents consented.  Many thanks for your cooperation in this process.








Harvest Thanksgiving: This year we hope to hold our Harvest Thanksgiving Service in Termoneeny Church of Ireland on Monday 20th October at 9.15am.  This is always a lovely service as the church is fully decorated.  Unfortunately due to the pressure of growing numbers we are only inviting parents of P1 or P7 children to attend this year.  There will be a small collection made in aid of Marie Curie Cancer Care.


Milk Money: Its amazing to think we are so close to half term already!!  Milk needs to be ordered for next term at a cost of £7.00 for Nov-Dec.  Please place orders via the office by  20th October at the latest.  Due to pressures in the dairy admin it is VERY difficult to change orders at a later date so if required, please do make this order before the 20th October.   


Photograph Orders: Anyone who wishes to order school photographs and has received samples should have their order and payment with the office by Wednesday.


Christmas Shopping Trip: Anyone who would like to go on a shopping trip to Dublin on Saturday 22nd November         should contact Rhonda in the school office.  The bus will depart Magherafelt at 8.00am and leave Dublin at 5.30pm cost £16 per person.


“You Should Have Gone to Specsavers”: Here are a few snaps taken during a recent visit to our school by Brian from Specsavers who spoke to our little learners about his role as an optician. Lots more photos are online.





Week 4 of New Dinner Menu




















